
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Northwest Iowa Community College Campus &  
Lifelong Learning & Recreation Center Closed Saturday  

 
Northwest Iowa Community College’s campus and the Lifelong Learning & Recreation 
Center (LLRC) will be closed and unavailable for classes or any other activities all day 
Saturday, January 26, 2013 because of water line repair work the City of Sheldon will 
be performing. The water is expected to be shut off early Saturday morning and 
restored late Saturday evening if work goes as planned.  We are sorry for any 
inconvenience.   
 
If you have any questions please call 712-324-5061, 1-800-352-4907 or email us at 
contactus@nwicc.edu. 
 
 

603 West Park Street 
Sheldon, Iowa  51201 
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